From:

To: A303 Stonehenge
Subject: Please don't go ahead
Date: 04 April 2022 17:04:09

Please do not go ahead with plans that will damage this important part of our heritage, which are not right for all
the reasons already given. I urge you to care and not damage Stonehenge and it’s surroundings.
Sandi Beecher

Sent from my iPhone





